

### The G. Hamilton Loeb Award for Pro Bono Excellence

### **Call for Nominees**

Honoring the memory of G. Hamilton "Ham" Loeb, co-founder of the Washington Area Lawyers for the Arts, this annual award recognizes lawyers who have gone above and beyond the call of duty to provide exceptional pro bono legal service to the DC Metropolitan Creative Community in the past 12 months.

We invite the WALA Community to nominate the individual lawyer and/or team of lawyers who have demonstrated an outstanding commitment to supporting the arts through legal pro bono.

#### **Submission Requirements**

Nominate a lawyer or team of lawyers by filling out the nomination form by November 1. In early November we will announce The G. Hamilton Loeb Award for Pro Bono Excellence finalists in three categories:

- 1. Large Firm (75 attorneys or more)
- 2. Small Firm (2-75 attorneys)
- 3. Sole Practitioner

Three (3) finalists will be selected in each category. If your nominee is selected as a finalist, you will be asked to send in a 20-second video supporting your nomination.

The WALA Board of Directors and Loeb Family will select one winner in each category, and the winners will be announced on November 18, 2023.

#### Entries are due by Midnight, Friday, November 15, 2023.

Finalists will be notified via email by November 18, 2023.

Winners will be posted on <a href="https://waladc.org/g-hamilton-loeb-award">https://waladc.org/g-hamilton-loeb-award</a>.



## The G. Hamilton Loeb Award for Pro Bono Excellence

# **Nominee Entry Form**

Please type or print legib	ly.		
Select One Category:			
<ul><li>□ Large Firm (75 attor</li><li>□ Small Firm (2-75 att</li><li>□ Sole Practitioner</li></ul>	•		
Your Information:			
First Name		Last Name	
Street Address			
City	_ State	Zip Code	
Home Phone		Cell Phone	
Email			
Nominee Information:			
First Name		Last Name	
Firm			
		Zip Code	
Work Phone		Cell Phone	
Email			
Why should this person r			

Include additional information and supporting material on a separate page if necessary.

Save this form and attach the entry and any supporting materials to your email submission. **Email your submission along with this completed form to director@waladc.org.**